
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 2/27/2017 4:37:49 PM
Subject: RE: Any luck with the iPods?

I have the ipad ready for tomorrow and I have talked to Lee Ann about how to unlock the ipod, apple has a procedure 
and I will be calling them in the morning.
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2017 4:25 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: Any luck with the iPods?
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